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13145 S. Blackbob Road ● Olathe, KS 66062 ● 913-780-6023 ● www.bslcks.org 
Connecting people to Jesus as we gather, grow, and go. 

 

 

Please register your attendance on the sign-up Genius that you will receive by email.t 

You may also email the church office (office@bslcks.org.)  

Please indicate all family members that are in attendance with you 

 

Family and Children’s Worship Resources have been posted on our web-site for your family to use 

during Holy Week, either while you view the online service at Beautiful Savior, or throughout the week. 

If you are on Instagram you can post photos of what you have done using the hashtag 

#visualfaithministry.  The Children Worship Notes are in a bulletin format. The April Lectionary Images 

are simply illustrations you can use to enhance your worship or study time. Here are the links for those 

resources. 
 

https://www.bslcks.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/2020-Easter-Sun-Children_Worship-Notes.pdf 
 

https://www.bslcks.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/202-Easter-Sunrise-Children-Worship-Notes-1.pdf 
 

https://www.bslcks.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/April2020_Lectionary-Images-1.pdf 
 

https://www.bslcks.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/20200329_143911-1-scaled.jpg 
 

https://www.bslcks.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/20200329_144024-1-scaled.jpg 
 

https://www.bslcks.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/WaysToShareEasterJoy_PM.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Info As You Go 
 

April 12, 2020 

 20 2016 
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PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

CHILDREN’S WORSHIP BAGS  Donations are 

requested for the creation of new “DENIM” children’s 

worship bags. Please donate any size of Men’s Jeans 

(new or used). If you have any questions, please see 

Angela Hodge or Kristi Buckendahl. Donations can be 

left in the wooden box/bin in the Narthex. 
 

TRUSTING HEARTS UPDATE 

Goal - $2.2 Million 

Committed – $2.03 Million 

Received – $854,051.04 

If you need additional Trusting 

Hearts (blue) offering envelopes, 

they are available in the acrylic 

holders by the mailboxes. 
 

SEMINARY CALL DAY will be live-streamed on  

Tuesday April 28. Former Vicar Parrish will receive his 

first call at the 7:00pm service. We will also find out 

who our new vicar will be for next year. Stay tuned 

for more information. 
 

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL  This week, students will study “A 

Living Truth.” The women who witnesses Christ’s burial 

are the first to witness His resurrection. With great joy, 

they run to tell His disciples that Christ is risen! He is 

risen indeed! Alleluia! Discuss, How can we as a family 

spread the word of Christ’s resurrection? 

 

BEAUTIFUL SAVIOR LUTHERAN CHURCH YOUTH 

GROUP has partnered with The Rub Bar-B-Que to sell 

gift card(s) redeemable at The Rub Bar-B-Que for one 

rack of ribs. As part of the Youth’s commitment to the 

Trusting Hearts Capital Campaign, they have decided to 

contribute to the expansion by raising money to furnish 

the new youth room with furniture and classroom 

materials. This will be an important place for them to 

spend time in fellowship and study God’s Word. We are 

asking you to support this growth by purchasing a gift 

card(s) from one of the youth members at Beautiful 

Savior Lutheran Church. These are great for parties, 

graduation and confirmation celebrations, your Easter 

celebration or just a night that you don’t have to cook. 

With each gift card purchased the youth raise $10 

towards their goal of $2,500. 

 

Sale Dates: March through April 2020 
 

Gift Card Cost: $21 Per Rack of Ribs (reg. price-$22.99) 
 

Where to Redeem: The Rub Bar-B-Que (K10 and 

Ridgeview), 10512 S. Ridgeview Rd, Olathe, KS 66061 

(913) 894-1820. If you are ordering more than 2 racks 

at a time, please call The Rub in advance. Questions: 

Contact Chris Martin 913.302.4529 or 

chrismartin8828@yahoo.com. 
 

BOOK COLLECTION  for our partner church in 

Guatemala will be collected in the Narthex. Help us to 

provide books for their children.  
 

PRESCHOOL NEWS 

Connecting children and families to Jesus 

as we gather, grow, and go. 
 

PRESCHOOL AND MDO FAMILIES are enjoying a 

special “online preschool” group with a private 

Facebook page.  Mrs. Schultz, the pastoral staff, and 

teachers have been posting videos of our Bible stories, 

music and movement classes, chapel, devotions from 

the pastors, teachers sharing books and ideas, and 

other resources.  Over 110 people have joined our 

group and it’s been a blessing to stay connected to our 

families and children through this technology!  Thank 

you for your continued prayers for our preschool 

ministry and for our preschool families!  

 

CHRIST LUTHERAN SCHOOL is hiring for the 2020-21 

school year! Qualified parties with experience and 

training in education are invited to apply. CLS is seeking 

individuals looking to join a dedicated team of Classical 

educators at the middle school level! Content focus 

areas include Math, PE, and History. Interested parties 

can reach out in the coming weeks to consider applying 

at Christ Lutheran School via email 

at david.rindt@clcop.org" 

 

  

mailto:chrismartin8828@yahoo.com
mailto:david.rindt@clcop.org
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CALENDAR: 
Sunday, April 12 – Easter Sunday 

 8:00am – Worship w/ Live Stream 

       10:30 am – Confession/Communion Service 

Tuesday, April 14 

 9:30am – Organist Practice 

 1:00pm – Staff Meeting 

Wednesday, April 15 

 9:30am – Organist practice 

Thursday, April 16 

 7:00pm – Women’s Bible Study 

Saturday, April 18 

 8:30pm – Altar Guild Prep until 9:30 am 

Sunday, April 19 

 8:00am – Worship w/ Live Stream 

 9:00am – Adult Bible Class – Live Stream 

        10:30am - Confession/Communion Service  

 
Birthdays: 

April 12  Linda Wingerter 

April 13  Cora Delancy 

April 15  Jeff Freiermuth, Jake Rowton, 

  Leah Olson, Jarod Waldman 

April 16  Barbara Levan, Jesse Schultz, 

  Harrison Neuschafer, Ian Willey 

April 18  Dorothy Kjergaard, Sam Olson 

 

Anniversaries: 

April 15  Bob & Karen Rinne 

 

 

 

Our Worship 3/29/2020 

Attendance 373 

Offerings                                                         $18,093.00 

Trusting Hearts                                                $9,173.00 

 

Our Worship 4/5/2020 

Attendance 370 

Offerings                                                        $ 23,268.48 

Trusting Hearts                                                   7,063.44 

 

Stewardship Corner 

“When the Sabbath was past, Mary Magdalene and Mary 

the mother of James and Salome brought spices, so that 

they might anoint [Jesus]” (Mark 16:1).  At the tomb, 

they encountered an angel instead, who announced, 

“Do not be alarmed.  You seek Jesus of Nazareth, Who 

was crucified, He has risen…But go, tell His disciples and 

Peter that He is going before you to Galilee” (Mark 16:6, 

7).  Mark goes on to say, “They said nothing to anyone, 

for they were afraid” (Mark 16:8).  We can empathize 

with that fear, for often fear keeps us from witnessing 

to our Lord.  We know that joy and excitement 

overcame the fear, however, for the women DID tell!  

May our joy and excitement bring about the same 

action in us. 

 

 

AS STEWARDS OF THE GOSPEL, WE ARE 

COMPELLED TO SHARE THE GOOD NEWS OF 

CHRIST’S RESURRECTION. 

 

“Why do you seek the living among the dead?  He 

is not here, but has risen”  (Luke 24:5b-6a).  
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In the mist of the coronavirus outbreak, Thrivent Financial is offering a $1 Million Online Donation 

Challenge as many churches and other non-profits will see a decrease in giving.  This Online Challenge 

will match one dollar for every two dollars donated for the first $1 million donations made through 

Thrivent.com to the charity of your choice. You do NOT need to be a Thrivent member to donate. 

    

Join Thrivent's $1 Million Online Donation 
Challenge! 

Matching Donation Details 

Donations must be made online through 
the Thrivent Choice Giving Platform. You do NOT 
need to be a Thrivent member to donate.  

 Search for your organization of choice and click “Make a Personal Donation” to 
get started. 

  Only donations made to organizations within the current Thrivent 
Choice Catalog are eligible for the match. 

  The matching opportunity will go until the $500,000 match is met or 
June 30, whichever comes first. 

  Thrivent will pay the online processing fees for personal donations 
made through InFaith Community Foundation, up to $100,000 in fees 
per calendar year. 

The Thrivent Choice charitable grant program engages Thrivent members and 
Thrivent Member Networks in providing grants that support charitable activities, 
furthering Thrivent's mission and its purposes under state law. All grant 
decisions, including grant recipients and amounts, are made at the sole 
discretion of Thrivent. Directing Choice Dollars® is subject to the Terms and 
Conditions of the Thrivent Choice® program and if you direct any Choice 
Dollars® this means that you agree to the Terms and Conditions. 

 

 

https://cts.vresp.com/c/?LSSES/9392c4075f/a26d389068/924d4e4568/m=17128617&r=MjEyMzQ3MjU3MjA5S0&b=0&j=MTg0MTUwOTM0OQS2&k=Link54-1&kx=1&kt=1&kd=https%3A%2F%2Fservice.thrivent.com%2Fapps%2FThriventChoiceMemberWeb%2Fpublic%2ForganizationSearchHome

